
Elizabeth Broad 
Chedworth Parish Council  
By email 
chedworthpc@hotmail.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc Annabel Heathcoat-Amory   
 
 
 
Dear Mrs Broad 
 
Neighbourhood Planning: Neighbourhood Area proposal from Chedworth Parish Council 

 

Under 5a of the Neighbourhood Planning (General) and Development Management Procedure 

(Amendment) Regulations 2016 your proposal qualifies to be designated without consultation or further 

decision by the Local Planning Authority. 

 

Your neighbourhood area is therefore designated and you are able to progress the development of a 

plan for this area.  The boundaries of this area are the parish boundaries, as per the map you supplied.  

Please find attached a public notice – I would be obliged if you could place this in your parish notice 

boards. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Joseph Walker 

Community Partnerships Officer 

 

30 January, 2021 

 

Our ref: Chedworth NDP    

 

When calling please ask for  

Joseph Walker 

Tel: 01285 623000 

E-mail:  neighbourhoodplanning 

@cotswold.gov.uk  

 

mailto:chedworthpc@hotmail.co.uk

